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All 103 Laurier co-op 

students find places 

All 103 co-op students in the school of business and economics

at Wilfrid Laurier University have been placed for their third work-

term, September to December.

It is the final work term for the students, who will graduate

next year. Throughout their studies they have alternated four months

of campus study with four months of practical experience gained with

a number of companies and organizations.

For the approaching term most students found places in Ontario.

Two will work in Calgary and one was placed with the Allied Irish

Bank in Dublin, Ireland.

Douglas Witmer, director of co-operative education at Laurier,

said some students will be returning to places where they had worked

earlier and others will get new assignments.
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